Thursday 25th May at the Bendigo RSL we entertained 15 members and guests with lunch and many memories.
During our time together we welcomed two new members, Colin Bowden and Dale Gibbons. Our Secretary, lan,
Informed us of the ongoing issues within the Association and we look forward to a positive outcome for all
Members. We are still asking for a Member to become the Co-ordinator for this District and any Member or Members
who may be interested in becoming a Peer Support Mentor.



